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Tuesday 8th February 2022 
 

Rapid Antigen Test Distribution – next phase 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you to all our families who took the opportunity to collect the initial supply of Rapid Antigen 
Test (RAT) kits.  This week our school received additional COVID-smart supplies, including RAT kits 
for use in Weeks 4 and 5. Each student will receive four tests (two per week). 
 

We will be distributing the two-week supply to families by sending the kits home with students this 
Thursday 10th February 2022. For families with more than one child the RAT kits will be given to the 
eldest sibling to take home. 
 

Surveillance use of RATs for staff and students remains voluntary and only families who choose to 
continue with testing will be supplied with a kit. 
 

If you DO NOT wish to receive the RAT kits please complete the section on the OPT OUT note below 
and return to the school office. If you DO NOT want the kits sent home with your child/ren please 
complete this section on the OPT OUT note and contact the school to organise collection. 
 

The OPT OUT note must be returned by Wednesday 9th February 2022. If we do not receive an OPT 
OUT note, the RAT kits will be sent home with your child/ren. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 
 
May Ptolemy 
Principal 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

OPT OUT - Rapid Antigen Test Distribution 
Thursday 10th February 2022 

 

 I do not want to receive any of the Rapid Antigen Test kits 
 

 I do not want Rapid Antigen Test kits sent home with my child/ren and I will contact the school to 
organise collection. 
 
Child/rens Name/s: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: ______________________________________________  Date: __________ 
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